
You are invited to submit a presentation for the My Favorite Assignment (MFA) sessions at 
ABC’s 2025 Annual International Conference in October of this year. 

My Favorite Assignment is ABC’s celebration of teaching innovations. It is a fast-moving 
session with a fantastic, appreciative audience. Presenters have 3 minutes to 
present their MFA. When time is up, they will hear two things: 

• a bell signaling that time is up 

• thunderous applause 

Some assignments take an entire semester, others just a few minutes. Some are complex, 
others quite simple. All My Favorite Assignment presentations showcase the presenters’ 
love of teaching. 

When submitting your MFA, please ensure the following: 

The steps involved in your assignment or task are clear. For the presentation, the 
audience should have a good grasp of how the assignment is laid out.  Of course, thorough 
details probably cannot be shared in the three-minute presentation. However, the 
audience should have a good idea of what happens as the assignment or task is 
coordinated. 

The value of your assignment or task is apparent. You might mention a unique angle you 
take in teaching a particular skill, a specific application the assignment has to the real 
world, some feedback you have gotten from students when you have assigned the task, or 
other information. This description will help inform attendees why your MFA will add to 
their portfolio of assignments or class activities. 

MFA submissions are due no later than April 7, 2025. 

As was the case last year, ABC is using Ex Ordo to collect submissions for the conference. 
We ask that you submit your MFA presentations through the Ex Ordo system using the 
following url:  https://abc2025.exordo.com/login  

If you have any problems with the Ex Ordo system, please contact MFA moderator Andy 
Cavanaugh at andrew.cavanaugh@umgc.edu. 
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